
 
Gist of the Third Meeting of the 

CDC Committee on Physical Education (1999-2000) 
held on 17 March 2000 

 
   
1. The minutes of the last meeting were confirmed with amendments.  
 
2. The general situation of dance education in schools was reported. 

Members suggested ways to promote dance in schools. 
 
3. While separate syllabus for PE was not necessary, the Hong Kong 

Sports Association for the Handicapped, the Hong Kong Sports 
Association for the Physically Disabled and the Hong Kong Sports 
Association for the Deaf, provided detailed information on PE for 
students with special needs. 

 
4. The latest development of the curriculum reform was reported and 

Members expressed their concerns and observations in this regard. 
 
5. The Paper “Organization of PE Learning Experiences in Schools” was 

discussed. Members’ comments on the reviewed version after the 
Meeting would be collected by circulation. 
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